
Fifth Sunday of Lent

Our Forgiving God
“Anyone who loves her/his life loses it; anyone who
hates her/his life in this world will keep it for the eternal
life.” At first glance that statement from Christ in this
Sunday’s Gospel is hard to take. But it is God’s wisdom
and we must listen to it. It’s really about our priorities. If
our priorities are all just about the here and now and our
own gratification we will lose everything. If we set our
sights on what God wants for us we will gain far more
than we ever imagined possible. And what God wants for
us is love, peace, joy, freedom, full life - all of which can
only be gained by giving ourselves fully to one another.
Marriage and family life are the two great schools for
learning self-giving. In marriage each person has to
deliberately choose what is good and best for their life
together. In family life parents especially have to
constantly give of themselves. That is how people grow to
maturity. Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R. S
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GREENLOUGH MASS TIMES
Monday 22nd, Tuesday 23rd, Wednesday 24th March

9.00am & 7.30pm followed by Night Prayer
No Angelus/Stations on Monday due to Sick Visitation

Tuesday & Wednesday: 12.00 noon - Angelus & Stations

Thursday 25th March: 9.00am; Adoration to 6.00pm
All Masses above available online only.

From Friday March 26th
Our Church reopens for the public to attend Masses.

Numbers in the Church restricted to 90. 
We ask that Face Masks are worn at all times

in the Church and that you use Sanitiser
on entering & exiting the Church.

Friday 26th March: 7.30pm Evening Mass

Saturday 27th March: No Morning Mass
Wedding at 2.00pm

Palm Sunday: Saturday 27th March: Vigil 7.30pm
Sunday 28th March: 9.00am & 11.00am

Masses are broadcast live via our webcam

www.greenlough.com/web-cam/
www.churchmedia.tv/camera/st-oliver-plunketts-greenlough

Mass Intentions this Week
Sunday 21st March at 9.00am

Month’s Mind Mass for Paddy McKernan, RIP

Sunday 21st March at 11.00am
Anniversary Mass for Mary Conlan, RIP

Wednesday 24th March at 7.30pm
Month's Mind Mass for Mary McDonnell, RIP

Thursday 25th March at 9.00am
Anniversary Mass for Bernard Law, RIP

Sick Visitation: Fr. Harkin will attend
the Greenlough Sick & Housebound

this Monday 22nd March. 



Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Summer Time begins
Next Weekend.

Clocks go Forward
1 Hour!!!

Greenlough Parish
Easter Mass Bouquets Cards 

are available on the tables in the
Church. All intentions will be remembered
at the Easter Masses. Cards: £2.00 each. 

All Proceeds to Parish Funds.

LAVEY MASS SCHEDULE 22nd -  28th March 2021
Monday 22nd March: 9.15am

Wednesday 24th March: 9.15am & 7.00pm
Thursday 25th March: 9.15am

All Masses above available online only.
Friday 9.15am followed by Adoration until 5.00pm 

From Friday 26th March
Our Church will reopen for the public to attend Masses.

Numbers in the Church are restricted to 60.
We ask that Face Masks are worn at all times in the

Church and that you use Sanitiser on entering
and exiting the Church.

Palm Sunday: Saturday 27th March: 7.00pm Vigil
Sunday 28th March: 9.00am & 11.00am

Stations of the Cross
will take place on Sunday at 6.00pm during Lent.

PARISH OFFICE: The office remains closed to the public
until further notice. Please send in all Anniversary Names

& Notices by 1.00pm Wednesday: tel: 2582 1190
greenloughparish@gmail.com. Thank you.

Website: www.greenlough.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Sundays after
11.00am Mass

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

NEW WEEKLY ENVELOPES
will be distributed at the end of
March - Please look at the list
below and let us know if any

apply to you.
1. You are not receiving envelopes and would like a box
2. Change of details: e.g, name, address, tel no etc.
3. No longer wish to receive a box of envelopes or you

wish to share a box, e.g. A Family Box
4.  Standing Order - would you prefer to pay directly from
.... your bank into the Parish Account?
5. New to the Parish - contact us if you would like a box.
6.  GIFT AID – If you are part of the Gift Aid scheme

but no longer pay UK tax please let us know so that
we do not make a false claim.

Please contact Paddi in the Parish Office by
Wednesday 24th March at the latest. 

Tel: 2582 1190 or email: greenloughparish@gmail.com 

Greenlough Parish Collections: 14/3/21
Weekly: £385.41; Cash: £313; Building
Fund: £127.73. Parish Envelopes can be
left into the Collection box in the Church,
the Parish Office Letterbox or to the Box
in Clady Shop. Thank you for your continued generosity.

COMMUNITY LITTER PICK
Sunday 28th March 2021

Beginning with socially distanced
Collection of Litter pickers, hi-vis vests

and bags from Clady Hall
9.00am - 10.00am.

Great opportunity to tidy up 
your area in a couple of hours 
in a safe way. Please Join Us.



Greenlough Parish Church
re-opens for Public Attendance at Mass

We are delighted that from Friday 26th March, 
we will be able to have Mass open to the public.

The Capacity in the Church for each Mass both Weekdays and
Weekends remains limited to 90 people with social distancing in
place – you will see that we have identified seating areas and these are
clearly marked. The requirement for social distancing does not
apply to a household sitting together. (Living in the same house only).

Our Church will remain open to the public for Mass & Private Prayer
.

Relatives at Month’s Mind Masses & First Anniversary
Masses will have seats reserved for them – this may limit
seating capacity for everyone else.

Weddings and Funerals: Attendance remains at 25 people.

Baptisms: Attendance is limited to Parents, God Parents, brothers

and sisters of the Child who is being baptised.

Face Masks must be worn at all times in the Church. 
It is very important to sanitise our hands especially on entering &

exiting the Church & to maintain social distancing
both inside and outside the Church. 

The Dispensation from attending Sunday and Holy Day Mass
Obligation is extended for the time being.

It is most important that people who are vulnerable or unwell,
and especially those with any symptoms that might suggest Covid-19

infection, should stay at home and, if possible, participate 
via webcam, social media, television, or radio.
Thank you for your continued co-operation.

Lavey Church
re-opens for Public Attendance at Mass

We are delighted that from Friday 26th March, 
we will be able to have Mass open to the public.

The Capacity in the Church for each Mass both Weekdays and
Weekends remains limited to 60 people with social distancing in
place – you will see that we have identified seating areas and these are
clearly marked. The requirement for social distancing does not
apply to a household sitting together. (Living in the same house only).

Our Church will remain open to the public for Mass & Private Prayer
.

Relatives at Month’s Mind Masses & First Anniversary
Masses will have seats reserved for them – this may limit
seating capacity for everyone else.

Weddings and Funerals: Attendance remains at 25 people.

Baptisms: Attendance is limited to Parents, God Parents, brothers

and sisters of the Child who is being baptised.

Face Masks must be worn at all times in the Church. 
It is very important to sanitise our hands especially on entering &

exiting the Church & to maintain social distancing
both inside and outside the Church. 

The Dispensation from attending Sunday and Holy Day Mass
Obligation is extended for the time being.

It is most important that people who are vulnerable or unwell,
and especially those with any symptoms that might suggest Covid-19

infection, should stay at home and, if possible, participate 
via webcam, social media, television, or radio.
Thank you for your continued co-operation.


